
 

Covid-19 Update 
  

Good evening, church family. The Leadership 
Team has been praying about our plans to start 
back to on-campus services. We have decided 
to do so on February 7. This is what we are 
planning: 
            1. Start back with both worship services 
at 8 and 10:30 a.m. Nursery will be provided in 
10:30 service only. We are encouraging our 
young families and less vulnerable members to 
attend this service, and we hope our more 
vulnerable population will attend at 8:00. We 
will clean the sanctuary between the services. 
            2. We will continue to sit on pews with 
bows at 8 a.m. and pews without bows at 10:30 
a.m. 
            3. We will continue our online-only 
Sunday School. 
            4. We will start back on-campus 
Wednesday activities for adults and youth. 
            5. We encourage mask-wearing and 
social distancing protocols.  



 

  

Please know that we feel strongly about the 
need to get back together on-campus, but we 
want to do so safely. We will continue to 
evaluate the situation and make adjustments to 
our plan as necessary. We would love to hear 
your opinion about what we are doing, so 
please let us know. 
  

In Christ alone, 
Bro. Ben 

  

 


